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President’s Message
Hello everyone and happy holidays!

It’s hard to believe 2022 is ending as is my two-year stint as President. The last few years have 
been challenging for any association to keep members engaged through the pandemic but 
fortunately as that is behind us, we are seeing our events and membership gain 
momentum. Sixty-nine (69) new members joined the chapter in 2022 (yay!), bringing our 
membership to 352…and growing! It has been so exciting to talk with new members, new 
certification holders and those new to the industry who are seeking guidance and mentoring. PMI 
TLH is the place to be!

I am most honored to have served with such a terrific Board and I know 2023 will be a spectacular 
year. As I turn over the reins to Shajil Kumar, I will remain on the Board as Past-President and 
plan to continue being part of the chapter, perhaps as a mentor to some new members.

Finally, thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve the chapter and its members. PMI 
Tallahassee is very special to me. If you ever need to reach me, my personal email 
is karenscottpmi@gmail.com.

All the Best!
~Karen Scott, PMI TLH President (2020-2022)

Upcoming Chapter Events

Happy Hour Mingle at Glory Days
1926 Capital Circle NE
January 25 @ 5:30-7pm
End your workday with PMI Tallahassee! Eat, Drink, and Connect with each 
other, swap business cards and resumes, and talk about the exciting things 
the PMITLH Chapter has in store! More info…

February Chapter Meeting
In-Person at Capital City Country Club & Virtual 

February 5  @ 5:30-7:30pm
Register at www.pmitlh.org

Bowling with PMI TLH at Hanger 38
6668 Thomasville Road

February 23 @ 5:30pm-8pm
Grab the fam and join us at Hanger 38 in February! Enjoy bowling, games 

and appetizers while getting to know fellow chapter members and 
brainstorm ideas for the chapter! More info…
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CONNECT with PMI Tallahassee!
Follow us on social media for news, upcoming events & job postings!

www.pmitlh.orgpmiboard@pmitlh.org

Membership Minute
Join PMI Tallahassee Chapter with a complimentary membership! 
The Guest Pass Program covers the cost of chapter membership for the remainder of your PMI 
membership cycle. For more information, please email vpmemb@pmitlh.org

New PMI Certifications 
Congrats to our newest PMI certification holders! Leslie Powell, PMP & Margaret Robertson, PMP!

New Chapter Members 
Welcome to our newest chapter members! Shivani Bansal, Bret Bellina, Briandra Diggs, Alexis 
Forchiney, William Ford, Rupert Giroux, Rick Owen, & Jon P Ray!

Board Member Spotlight
Meet our outgoing PMITLH President, Karen Scott!

Karen is a seasoned health care strategic consultant and program 
director with over 25 years of proven expertise in developing strategy, 
planning and execution. A strong leader and change agent who is 
skilled in all phases of program governance, forming highly effective 
teams, client-focused, effective resource utilization, and technical 
wherewithal. Reputation for integrity, dedication, and building strong 
relationships.
Karen is a native to Tallahassee and has been certified as a PMP since 
2004. She was a founding Board member of the PMI Tallahassee 
Chapter in 2003 and has served as President 2020-2022. In addition to

being a healthcare IT program director, she is a licensed insurance agent and licensed massage 
therapist. In her spare time, she likes to play racquetball and shoot pool. Her mission in life is to leave 
everything better than she found it: people, places, and organizations.

2022 Annual Plan Review & Call for 2023 Ideas
As we reach the end of this calendar year, the PMI TLH Board would like to provide you with a look at 
chapter events, activities and services that were planned for 2022 and what has been accomplished 
to date. Please review our 2022 Annual Plan. 
Looking ahead to 2023, the Board would love to hear ideas from you, our chapter 
members, on how we can provide even more value to you in the year ahead. If
you have suggestions for 2023 events, professional development opportunities, 
member Networking events, etc., please send those to pmiboard@pmitlh.org or 
submit your suggestion(s) at the bottom of the 2022 Annual Plan webpage.
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